

22 February 2019

Grant Carroll (fyi request)

**Dear Grant** 

## Request for information – Our Reference 01-19-1493

I refer to your email request of 17 January 2019 where you requested "a list of the unit/patrol radio callsigns currently in use in the Bay of Plenty District". My apologies for the delay in getting this information to you.

I have considered your request in accordance with the Official Information Act 1982 and am happy to provide the requested information. I have attached a document that lists the call signs along with the Police District/Area or operational area that they are attached to.

If you are not satisfied with my response to your request you have the right to complain to the Office of the Ombudsmen and seek an investigation and review of my decision.

Yours, sincerely

Inspector Ian Harris
A/National Operations Manager
Communications Centres

P +64 4 470 7351

E jan.harris@police.govt.nz